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Matt Alexander

From: Don Williamson
Sent: August 1, 2023 12:17 PM
To: Matt Alexander; Sydnee Botham (Rivest)
Cc: Kristina Brcic; Jonathan Derworiz
Subject: RE: SPC-04-2021 and ZBA-03-02021

Thank you for the adjustments made for fire department access and hydrant locaƟon. 
Fire Services has no other comment regarding the site as presented. 
As an FYI, aŌer occupancy, the owner will require the private hydrant to have an annual inspecƟon and flow 
test by a cerƟfied 3rd party provider to ensure the hydrant is operaƟonal.  
Those documents will be required for fire inspector review during the future fire inspecƟon cycles. 
 
 
Don Williamson , CMM III Fire Service Executive, EMP, ECFO, CEMC, CFI  
Fire Chief 
Municipality of Lakeshore | Legal and Legislative Services - Fire Department 
419 Notre Dame Street, Belle River, ON, N0R 1A0 
T: tel:+15197281975;ext=421 
Connect with us online at Lakeshore.ca/Connect  

 

From: Matt Alexander <malexander@lakeshore.ca>  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 2:06 PM 
To: Sydnee Botham (Rivest) <srivest@lakeshore.ca>; Don Williamson <dwilliamson@lakeshore.ca> 
Cc: Kristina Brcic <kbrcic@lakeshore.ca>; Jonathan Derworiz <jderworiz@lakeshore.ca> 
Subject: RE: SPC-04-2021 and ZBA-03-02021 
 
Good morning, I’m following up on the email below from June 30. Please provide any comments on this submission as 
soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
MaƩ Alexander, ConsulƟng Planner 
Town of Lakeshore 
519-728-1975 Ext. 247 
 

From: Matt Alexander  
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 2:45 PM 
To: David Garneau <dgarneau@lakeshore.ca>; Sydnee Botham (Rivest) <srivest@lakeshore.ca>; Don Williamson 
<dwilliamson@lakeshore.ca> 
Cc: Kristina Brcic <kbrcic@lakeshore.ca>; Jonathan Derworiz <jderworiz@lakeshore.ca> 
Subject: SPC-04-2021 and ZBA-03-02021 
 
Good afternoon, 
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The Town of Lakeshore has received a resubmission of application SPC-04-2021 and ZBA-03-02021. Please review the 
materials in the following folder and provide any comments you might have by July 26, 2023. We have included the 
Status Report from the 4th submission for your reference. 
 
Please advise of any issues accessing the files. Thank you. 
 
5th Submission - April 2023 
 
Matt Alexander 
 


